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 Jean M 

Hornbuckle

OBJNOT2015/5336/P 07/10/2015  13:31:36 The objections to this application are the following:

The design and layout of this rear extension is totally out of keeping with anything in the surrounding 

area.

It will impinge on the privacy and light, particularly of the ground floor, of the neighbouring properties 

and will  create a claustrophobic feeling. 

It will involve digging out a  sloping garden, thus destabilizing the earth and having an adverse impact 

on the adjacent gardens. 

A smaller, less obtrusive extension to which this one does not add anything of improvement,   has 

already received planning permission.

 On these grounds I ask you to refuse this application.

Please note that the plans submitted are inaccurate because they do not show  the rear elevation  "loft 

extension" which is in the process of being constructed. This, coupled with the ground floor extension 

to be considered, creates extensions and alterations totally beyond any others in the area.
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